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Gents Annual Presentation Evening Friday 11th November.

Tickets are now available for purchase from the Bar Staff

for this key event for Non-Prize-winners as well as Prize

Winners. There is a current list of all Prize

winners/runners up that have a prize to collect on the

evening on the notice board by the front door. 

The evening will consist of set dinner, presentation of

prizes along with our guest speaker Campbell Elliott, a

renowned after dinner speaker who is sure to provide us

with some great tales. 

Campbell is Head PGA Professional at Haggs Castle.

After turning professional, won the Scottish Assistants

Championship two years running in 1984 and 1985.

Another notable achievement was finishing runner up to

Andrew Coltart in the 1994 Scottish Championship.

Among his previous Clubs are the fabulous Dubai Creek

and Yacht Club and the Doha Golf Club in Qatar.

Campbell is a past Captain of the Scottish Region of the

PGA.

Tickets are priced at £25 each for 3 course meal,

tea/coffee and 1st Drink of your choice on evening.

When purchasing your ticket, you must make your meal

selection for 1st and 2nd food courses.

1st Course: Lentil Soup with Crusty Bread or Smoked

Salmon with Horseradish Crème Fraiche and Beetroot

2nd Course: Beef Stroganoff with Rice & Seasonal

Vegetables, Chicken Tikka Masala with Rice, Naan,

Poppadom’s or Vegetarian Lasagna, Chips & Salad

Payment for tickets will be credit card or cash only.

Please join us to help celebrate with your fellow

members the conclusion of the summer golf season.

Junior Update

Massive congratulation go to our Juniors that are now

Regional Champions of the Junior Golf Sixes. Our team

won the Regional Final against Royal Dornoch, Westhill,

Nairn, Stonehaven, Strathlene and Orkney at the Paul

Lawrie Golf Centre late last month. 

They will now go onto the National finals at end of the

year.

Well done to all involved ....you should all be so proud of

your achievement.

Also congratulations to Finn Coull who won the scratch

prize in the Angus Schools competition played at Forfar

on 21st September. Well done Finn

Past Captains Day - Result

On Friday 2nd September we held the Past Captains

Trophy on the Broomfield Course.

Many of the past Captains joined us for the day which

included 18 holes and a social catch up after the game. 

Winner of the Gents trophy was Rob Carnegie and

Ladies Trophy was Jenny McIntyre 

Thanks to all that attended and look forward to seeing

you all next year.

Club Social Group

The club have established a Social Group who will take

an active role in organising social activities within the

club going forward. 

The Group members are Carol Lyon, Debbie Leslie,

Gemma Phillips, Joan Middleton and Christine Rothnie. 

It is early days and the group has just recently been

formed but they have organised the first event for

October which is a Kids Halloween Party on Sunday

30th October 2pm -4pm. Tickets are £5 and are on sale

from bar or the Administration Office within club. 

The group will keep members informed of further events

in future.

Ladies Outing and Alzheimer's Scotland Coffee Morning and Golf Game

Ladies Golf Outing 

Twenty two ladies attended our away day to Strathmore

Golf Centre and all had a wonderful time. The course

was in very good condition and the hospitality was

extremely good.

The overall winner was Louise Campbell, and the

winning team was Louise Campbell, Linda McNaught

and Ruth Clark.

Everyone comments on the way home was "Where To

Next Year".

Coffee Morning in aid of Alzheimer's Scotland 

An amazing £825.20 was raised for Alzheimer's

Scotland from the Charity Stableford game on Tuesday

20th September and from the coffee morning, raffle,

home baking stall on Saturday 24th along with many

donations. Such a fabulous sum for a very worthy cause.

Our grateful thanks to everyone who supported us.

Seniors outing to Aylth

The Seniors Away Day to Alyth was a fantastic success

and everyone had a great day on great greens which

were tricky to read. Sandy Glennie was the winner this

year........well done Sandy! 

A big thank you to all who played and donated prizes for

the raffle and we look forward to next year.

Thanks also to Stewart and Brian who helped on the day

Welcome our New Members

The following new members have been accepted by the

Board this month:

Winter Associate Members: Carol Sale and Daniel Sale

Welcome to RMMGC we look forward to seeing you in

the Club.

Monthly Prize Draw Winners

Congratulations and well done to the following winners

drawn at the recent Board Meeting:

1st prize -Craig Traill - £60

2nd prize -Adrian Robertson - £40

3rd prize -Brett Williams - £20

4th prize -Alistair MacFarlane - £10

Congratulations to the successful winners!....and if any

members wishes to join the monthly draw please just

respond to the newsletter and we will get in contact with

you.
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